November 7, 1942.

To Big Six Basketball Coaches:

There appeared to be some confusion as to whether Menze or Edwards was appointed to act as secretary. Rather than to allow the matter to slip I have typed out my notes taken at our meeting last Saturday. I am requesting Menze to review these and to make necessary corrections or additions.

In writing I have notified our faculty representative of the vote in regard to freshman competition, and of your request to Missouri to start games at 7:30 p.m. Word on these two matters will be sent you later.

Yours truly,

George R. Edwards.